Attention all Preschool Families:

On May 27th, 2010 the Child Care Organization Act (1973 PA 116) was amended to require all licenses and registrants to maintain, and make available to parents, a licensing notebook. Licenses and registrants must also provide written notification to parents of the availability of the notebook. 

This letter is to let each of our parents know that we have a licensing notebook, and it is available to view at any time upon request.  It contains a copy of our previous inspections, as well as any corrective action plans and the actions taken.
Licensing inspection and special investigation reports from the past two years are available on the Bureau of children and Adult Licensing website at www.michigan.gov/michildcare.
Thank you, 

The Preschool Teachers
Please fill out the form below and return so we may attach it to your child’s records.

Thank you for your cooperation.

I have been informed that my child’s preschool has a licensing notebook and it is available to view at any time.

_______________________       __________________________

Name





Date

